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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) #2425-362 

 
 

GEOTECHNICAL ENGINEERING CONSULTING SERVICES 
  

 
Addendum No.1 

Issued: August 14, 2024 
 

The following changes, additions, deletions, or corrections shall become part of the 
above-mentioned RFQ: 
The following are responses to questions received: 

1. Question: We were previously on a pre-qualified list for Geotechnical work but 
had to decline some projects due to the requirement to sign a PLA. Can you 
confirm if a PLA will still be required for future projects? 
 
Response: The District has a Community and Student Workforce Project 
Agreement (CSWPA) for bond funded construction projects. The CSWPA will 
apply to specialty contracts that exceed $250K. 
 
Note, not all projects are bond funded.   
 

 
2. Question: After reviewing the scope of services, we would like a little more clarity 

regarding the types of Geotechnical Engineering services and reports the District 
is looking for. (i.e. Phase 1, Phase 2, Other related studies and reports). 
 
Response: This is a Request for Qualifications to be added to the District’s list of 
qualified firms primarily to provide geotechnical consulting services.  
 
Some projects may require an Environment Site Assessment (Phase 1, 2, etc.) 
and this scope will be identified in the project-specific Request for Proposal 
(RFP). 
 
Firms that do not provide Site Assessment services are still encouraged to 
submit to this RFQ. 
 
 

End of Addendum No.1 
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